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Want to keep in touch with community happenings? 

Be sure to visit our new web page:   http://brevoortpark.ca/ 

The Brevoort  Park Community Association 
would like to thank 

The City of Saskatoon  and  
Saskatchewan Lotteries 

for their financial support of the Shinny Shenanigans 
at our annual Shinny Day in the Park! 

Thanks also to everyone who participated in making 
the Shinny Day in the Park such 

a great event! Brevoort Park has an email list to notify residents about 
neighbourhood happenings, and other notices of interest. 
Canada's anti-spam legislation came in to effect July 1, '14, 
and after that date we were not allowed to send email to you 
unless you provided authorization to do so. If you haven't 
provided authorization since July 1, 2014 you are no longer 
on the list. To be added, email info@brevoortpark.ca and ask 
to be included on the community email list.

BPCA Annual Garage Sale Day: May 7th
Start your spring cleaning and register your address to participate!

For more information or to register, please contact Morag and Lisa at 
events@brevoortpark.ca or 306-281-8161.  

Trunk Sale option! 
Register to hold your trunk sale in the front parking lot of Brevoort Park School 

from 11 am – 2pm.

BBQ in front of Brevoort Park School from 11 am – 2 pm.
Funds from the BBQ support BPCA activities such as Fall Day in the Park and the 

sleigh ride.



École St. Matthew School News
It is hard to believe we have completed our Lenten journey and are currently celebrating the 50 days of the 
Easter Season.  

Students, staff and community members continue to come together in our efforts to sponsor a refugee 
family. What a great way to learn about refugees and make a difference in the lives of others.

Our 50th anniversary celebration was a huge success on April 15th. It was great to see so many current and 
past students, staff, parents and community members come out and join in the celebration. 

The annual St. Matthew Fun Night will take place on May 13th from 5:30-8:30pm. Games, prizes, food, as 
well as a silent auction always draw large crowds. We look forward to this amazing community event. 

Our St. Matthew family wishes the entire Brevoort Park community a great end to the school year!

François Rivard



Did you know??
BPCA offers funding assistance to those where 
program cost is a barrier to participation. 

To inquire, please contact the Indoor Coordinator at  
indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca

You and your child are invited to Brevoort Park School’s Kindergarten Sneak Peek 
where you will have all kinds of fun as we learn about the Rainbow Fish! 

When:  Friday, May 6, 2016 
Time:  1:00—2:00 p.m.

If you know are a family from the neighbourhood and have not yet registered your child at our 
school, you are welcome to attend; we are still accepting registrations for next year. 

If you cannot attend, but still plan to send your child to Brevoort Park School in the fall, please 
call the school at 306-683-7110 by May 5, 2016. 

Thank you!
Mrs. Angela Dogniez, Kindergarten Teacher Mr. 

Doug Boyd, Principal 
Mrs. Gwyn Fournier, Vice Principal 



Thank you to the following businesses and individuals who donated silent auction items: 
the UPS Store, 8th Street, Al Anderson’s Source for Sports, YWCA (Joy-Ann Allin), Ransom 
Electric Inc. (Mike Ransom), William Scottsman Canada, Inc. (Monty Morrison),  Kyle Allin 
Team, Mark Mowles Team, Darren Pepper, Randy Halyck, Absalom Hair, Ltd. (Ruth Halyk), 
Hoffman Kool Insurance (Laurie Klaassen), Potashcorp (Carla Fox), Saskatchewan Rush, Jeff 
O’Brien, Menchie’s Frozen Yogurt, Great Western Brewing Company (Ryan Kreitzwiser), 
Canadian Tire (Jarit Fraser), Golf’s Car Wash, Jerry’s Food Group, TRAXX Footwear, Cindy 
Moleski Photography, Market Mall, Don Cenaiko- Royal LePage/Hallmark, Select Roses, 
Fuddruckers, Mawson Health and Fitness, BeautiControl (Linda Braun), Rock Creek Tap 
and Grill (George Rathwell), Chili’s Texas Grill (George Rathwell), Fort Garry Industires 
(Nelson Fraser), Andrew Peller Ltd. (Cindy Suski), Councillor Olauson, Henrich’s Jewelry.  

Brevoort Park Community Association thanks you! Support local businesses.

THANK YOU 
2016 Shinny and Neighbours’ 
Night Out Sponsors



Advertise!

Brevoort Park Newsletter is  
published approximately 
four times a year in 
February, May, September 
and December and is 
delivered to over 1000 
residences. 
Our next newsletter:  Early 

September 2016 
Advertising Deadline:  July 

15, 2016 
Rates:
Business Card $25
1/6 Page  $50

$751/4 Page  
1/2Page  $100

To advertise in our newsletter 
please contact us at:

newsletter@brevoortpark.ca



President vacant 
Vice-President vacant 
Treasurer Loise Wiebe 
Secretary Kathy O’Brien 

Andrea Duncan 
Indoor Coordinator Lorraine Fowler 
Indoor Co-Coordinator vacant 
Rink Maintenance vacant 
Supervised Rink Time Coordinator vacant 
Newsletter Liv Marken 

Karen Wooller 
Block Captains Dee Young 

Paula Coutts-Hills 
Brevoort Park School Liaison Dee Young 
St. Matthew School Liaison Danielle Campbell 
Soccer Coordinator Carla Ranson 
Basketball Coordinator vacant 
Softball Coordinator vacant 
Social Events Coordinator Morag Embleton Kimpton 

Lisa Fraser 
Website/Communication Teresa Herd 
Membership and Volunteer  Coordinator vacant 
Member at Large Celeste Bodnaryk 

Jessamy Foulds 
Carla Fox 

Community Consultant Carrie Hutchison 

Brevoort Park Community Association Executive

We always welcome new members! 
Please consider becoming a part of the Brevoort Park Community Association Executive and use your time and 
talents to make this community an even better place to live in.  We meet the second Wednesday of every 
month at 7 p.m. in the Brevoort Park School library (no meetings in July or August).  
Anyone in the community is welcome to attend the meetings.

Indoor Programming wants your 
thoughts! We're looking for your 
suggestions for programs to offer 
that would appeal to our 
community, including specific 
demographics such as youth and 
seniors. If you have ideas or a class 
you'd like to offer please contact 
indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca
.

YAS (Young Athlete Sports School Inc.) hold weekly basketball 
summer camps throughout July and August.  

Everyone is invited to join, build their basketball skills, meet new 
friends and have lots of fun. We have a camp for every level of 
athletic ability and playing experience in these age groups: 8 to 10,  
10 to 12,  12 to 14,  14 to 16.

YAS camp will have a nominal registration fee with bursary 
assistance available upon request courtesy of the Saskatchewan 
Community Initiatives Fund (CIF). 

YAS will also offer a free camp for each age group. Request an 
information package by email at info@yas.ca 
or by calling (306) 242-4700 or by texting (306) 242-2425



T-SHIRTS ARE $10 

LONG SLEEVE SHIRTS ARE $12 

BUNNYHUGS ARE $25 

STOP BY THE OFFICE TO TRY ON SOME SIZING SAMPLES 

SIZES RANGE FROM SMALL TO XLARGE IN CHILDREN AND ADULTS 

PLACE YOUR ORDER BY MAY 6TH FOR MIDDLE OF MAY DELIVERY! 

IF PAYING BY CHEQUE, PLEASE MAKE IT OUT TO BREVOORT PARK SCHOOL. 

ALL CLOTHING IS BLACK 

WITH THE ABOVE LOGO 
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